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Invitation

On behalf of the Learning Environments Research Group (LeGroup) of the Department of Media
at the Aalto University School of Arts, Design and Architecture, | am pleased to invite you to visit
LeGroup as a Visiting Researcher in 2013. Your research and expertise in emerging technolo-
gies and their influence in education and society overlap well with the research carried out in our
department and the School.

During your visit we expect that you will advantage your Phd research and work with the re-
searchers of the Department. We assume you will also co-author and publish with our research-
ers.

We look forward to meeting you in Helsinki, Finland and to work together with mutual areas of
interest.

Sincerely,

Teemu Leinonen

Associate Professor

Media Lab Helsinki, Department of Media

Aalto University School of Arts, Design and Architecture

teemu.leinonen@aalto.fi
+358 50 351 6796
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University of Wollongong n

Faculty of Informatics
To: Publicity Team Aalto University
From: Bonnie Evans, Faculty of Informatics, University of Wollongong
Date: 4t February, 2013
Dear Sir / Madam:

This letter is to confirm that Alexander Hayes, who is a PHD candidate from the Faculty of
Informatics at the University of Wollongong, Australia, has been accepted by Learning
Environments Research Group (LeGroup), of the Department of Media at the Alto University School
of Arts, Design and Architecture as a visiting Researcher in 2013.

He will visit Aalto University, Helsinki, Finland between 28 February and 18" March 2013. During
his visit he will advantage his PhD research and work with researchers of the Depariment.
Alexander's research and expertise in emerging technologies and their influence in education and
society also overlap well with the research carried out in our department and the school.

The University of Wollongong will be covering Alexander's general living expenses whilst in
Finland. He will also be covered by the University of Wollongong business travel insurance
scheme.

Yours sincerely

Bonnie Evans

International Travel Coordinator
Faculty of Informatics
University of Wollongong




